From: Dawn L Quinn

To: Kelly Churney; Paul Castro; Wayne Bergman

Cc: Jim Quinn (kwinz@comcast.net)

Subject: Support for Ambassador Hotel Re-development Plans (South Ocean Boulevard)
Date: Monday, June 15, 2020 10:58:23 PM

*xeexkNote: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

Town of Palm Beach:

As a property owner in Palm Beach | wanted to voice my support for the proposed redevelopment
project for The Ambassador Hotel. The plans are outstanding and upon completion the property will
clearly be an asset to the community- creating jobs while offering world class facilities and services.
My family, friends, and colleagues look forward to seeing the vision for the Ambassador come to
fruition and enjoying the world-class facilities.

Kind regards,

Dawn Quinn
Property Owner- 2720 South Ocean Boulevard, #317, Palm Beach, FL 33480

Dawn L. Quinn | Director | Strategic Operations | East Region

Ernst & Young LLP

5 Times Square, New York, NY 10036 United States of America | Mobile: +1 203 376 6812 |
dawn.quinn@ey.com

Website: http://www.ey.com
Assistant: Sylvia Bracamonte | Phone: +1 602 322 3524 | sylvia.bracmonte@ey.com

Any tax advice in this e-mail should be considered in the context of the tax services we are
providing to you. Preliminary tax advice should not be relied upon and may be insufficient for
penalty protection.

The information contained in this message may be privileged and confidential and protected
from disclosure. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or an employee or
agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified
that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If
you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by replying to
the message and deleting it from your computer.

Notice required by law: This e-mail may constitute an advertisement or solicitation under U.S.
law, if its primary purpose is to advertise or promote a commercial product or service. You
may choose not to receive advertising and promotional messages from Ernst & Young LLP


mailto:dawn.quinn@ey.com
mailto:KChurney@TownofPalmBeach.com
mailto:PCastro@TownofPalmBeach.com
mailto:wbergman@TownOfPalmBeach.com
mailto:kwinz@comcast.net
mailto:dawn.quinn@ey.com
http://www.ey.com/
mailto:sylvia.bracmonte@ey.com

(except for EY Client Portal and the ey.com website, which track e-mail preferences through a
separate process) at this e-mail address by forwarding this message to no-more-mail@ey.com.
If you do so, the sender of this message will be notified promptly. Our principal postal address
is 5 Times Square, New York, NY 10036. Thank you. Ernst & Young LLP



